
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

In this period we have fixed the first cladding panels to 
the north elevation of the building, having completed 
the concrete pours to the top floor level. We have also 
completed the installation of the south core stairs, and 
are now installing the pre-cast stair and are concreting to 
the north stair and lift core overruns.

The steelworker, ASME, has commenced their on site pre-
installation welding work ready to start on site later this 
month.

The scaffold has progressed up to the eighth floor on all 
elevations, closely followed by the monarflex sheeting 
and the cladding support framework.  The board is now 
being fitted on the sixth floor.

Internally, work is continuing on all floors. Today, 16 March, 
the screeding has been completed to the fourth floor, 
and the partitioning will start next week. The partition 
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studwork is now up to the third floor and is being boarded 
on the second floor, with installation of the high level 
services continuing on the first floor.

On the ground floor, services are being installed on the 
mezzanine slabs over the fire corridors, which allow the 
services from the plantroom to connect to ancillary 
rooms. All the main plantrooms on the ground floor 
are quickly being filled with ductwork, pipework and 
electrical cabletrays.

UPCOMING WORK

Now that the shuttering is struck, we will extend the hoist 
up to the roof in the next phase.  Services will continue up 
the risers and in the plantrooms.  Screeding will commence 
on the fifth floor whilst the partition studwork and façade 
boarding will also continue onto the next floors.



CONTACT US

Please contact the site team should you have any questions 
regarding the works. 

Stuart Yates - Project Director 	
M: 07584 408513

Alex Clark - Project Manager
M: 07909 521786
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MRCLMS@walterlilly.co.uk
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SAFETY AWARD

Walter Lilly are always looking for ways to promote 
a safe working environment on our sites. We present 
a Safety Award on a monthly basis to members of 
the MRC LMS site team who show an exceptionally 
safe and positive attitude whilst carrying out 
their duties.  The safety award comes with £50 of 
Amazon vouchers to incentivise all team members 
to put safety first.  This month we are pleased to 
recognise Afeba Williams from Argus Fire (BFES).

It was noted by Walter Lilly that Afeba has a good 
attitude and is always proactive where Health and 
Safety is concerned.

‘Afeba’s attitude towards H&S on site is brilliant; 
he is conscientious and respectful to all trades and 
is an asset to his company and the project.’ 

- Briggs & Forrester Engineering. 


